
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In June we had a 2 Piece competition hosted by 
Tameside School of Gymnastics. The weekend 
brought lots of medals and awards for SSoG, with 
some of the younger girls competing for the first 
time. 
 
July brings us to the end of the school year and the 
last Pre-School and Ladies Fitness before Summer. 
We have lot of Holiday Camps running over 
summer so be sure to book on. 
 
 As always please be sure to keep an eye on our 
social media and your emails to get involved with 
any fundraising events that are coming up and  stay 
up to date with any events that are coming up. 

July 2022 
Newsletter 

Contacts: 
 
Office 
office@stockportgymnastics.com 
 
Welfare/Safeguarding 
Safeguarding@stockportgymnastics.com 
 
Website  
General www.stockportgymnastics.com/wp/  
Club www.stockportgymnastics.com/club/  

Social Media: 
 
Facebook 
@stockportschoolofgymnastics  
 
Instagram 
@stockportschoolofgymnastics  
 
Merchandise 
www.bluefroggraphics.co.uk/stockport-school-of-
gymnastics-home  
 

mailto:office@stockportgymnastics.com
mailto:Safeguarding@stockportgymnastics.com
http://www.stockportgymnastics.com/wp/
http://www.stockportgymnastics.com/club/
http://www.bluefroggraphics.co.uk/stockport-school-of-gymnastics-home
http://www.bluefroggraphics.co.uk/stockport-school-of-gymnastics-home


 

 

  

Pre-School and Open Play Sessions 

Gymnastics in July 

All Rec, Teen, Pre-School and Ladies Fitness  
sessions run from 1st to the 31th of July.  
 

The week commencing the 25th of July will be the 
last session for Pre-School and Ladies Fitness 
sessions as they take a break for Summer. 
 

Our Pre-Schoolers have started their ‘Going on 
Holiday’ theme and will continue with it in July. This 
is the last theme on the Pre-School rota as we 
prepare for the break over Summer Holiday. It will 
be the last ever Pre-School session for those who 
are going to school in September but we hope to 
see them in Rec after Summer. 

Our Club gymnasts have a quiet few months as 4 
piece gymnasts prepare for competitions coming up 
after summer and 2 piece gymnasts get to relax 
after a few consecutive months of competitions. 

Summer Holiday Camps 

Club 

Over Summer (1st August – 31st August) we have 
lots of Holiday Camps you can book onto. You can 
book your space on our website now: 
https://www.stockportgymnastics.com/wp/classes/
holiday-camps/holidaycamps/ 
 

 

Recreational gymnasts will have their last chance to 
purchase their BAGA Badge in July. If you would like 
to buy one we ask that gymnasts bring their 
booklets or sheets so we know what badge they 
completed. As previously advised the cost is £2 for 
the certificate and £5 if you would like the badge as 
well. This will all be cash only and all money raised 
will go to the Parents’ Committee who will put the 
money towards new equipment for the gym. Thank 
you to everyone who has bought one so far you 
have already helped us raise over £900. Those of 
you who are waiting for badge 7’s we should have 
them in the gym in the next few weeks, thank you 
for your patience. 

Recreational 

We run SSoG birthday parties on a Saturday evening 
from 5:45-7:15! With a fun filled hour in the gym, 
playing games and trying some gymnastics skills and 
apparatus, ending with 30 minutes for party food 
(not provided). 
 

Unfortunately, whilst we’re in the small gym we 
cannot run parties. However if you would like to 
book a party for September, please contact the 
office. 
https://www.stockportgymnastics.com/wp/classes/
parties/ 
 

Parties 

https://www.stockportgymnastics.com/wp/classes/holiday-camps/holidaycamps/
https://www.stockportgymnastics.com/wp/classes/holiday-camps/holidaycamps/
https://www.stockportgymnastics.com/wp/classes/parties/
https://www.stockportgymnastics.com/wp/classes/parties/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alice Mills 
2nd on Vault and 

4th Overall 

June Update 

Geoff Machan Cup 

On the 18th & 19th of June Tameside hosted the 
first ever Geoff Machan Cup competition. Lots of 
our 2 piece and Development gymnasts competed 
over the weekend, which resulted in a weekend 
full of brilliant performances and lots of medals. 
Well done to all the gymnasts who competed and 
Congratulations to Alison and Amber who were 
crowned Overall Champions. 

Amber McNiece 
3rd on Vault and 1st on Floor 

and Overall 

Alison Eccleston 
1st on Floor and Overall 

Grace Edwards 
3rd on Vault, 5th  Overall 
and Best Artistry Award 

Lottie Birchall 
3rd on Floor, 2nd Overall 

and 1st on Vault 

Evie Knott 
2nd Floor, Vault and 

Overall 

Paige Talbot 
2nd Floor, Vault and 

Overall 

Hannah Aspden 
2nd on Vault and 3rd on 

Floor and Overall 

Naomie Cairns 
3rd on Floor and 

Vault and 2nd 
Overall 

Matilda Berry 
3rd on Floor, 1st on 

Vault and 2nd  
Overall 



 

 

 

Eleanor White 
2nd on Vault and 4th 

Overall 

Lucia Tognarellie 
2nd on Floor and 3rd 

Overall 

Fay Pickup 
2nd on Vault and 4th 

Overall 

Pheobe Casanova 
1st on Vault and 6th 

Overall 

Isla Smith 
2nd on Floor and 4th 

Overall 
 

Don’t forget we collect printer ink cartridges as 
part of our fundraising. Instead of throwing away 
your used printer inks (not toners), you can drop 
them off at reception to be collected by Think-Inks, 
who recycle the ink cartridges instead of them 
ending up in landfill. You be helping the 
environment, whilst also helping SSoG raise funds. 
 

We would be really grateful if you could ask 
friends, families and companies if they may have 
used cartridges that they would like to donate. 

Lucy Yates 
Best Number Award 

 

Darcey Johnson 
3rd on Floor and Overall  

Elsie Travis 
Best Artistry Award 

Azra Harwood 
6th Overall 

Lula Stafford 
6th Overall 

Community and Fundraising 

 THINK-INKS Easyfundraising 

You can easily help us with fundraising every time 
you shop online through easyfundraising. It makes 
no difference to the price you pay, but every time 
you purchase we receive a donation. 
 

Go to https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/, search 
for Stockport School of Gymnastics and sign up and 
start raising money for the gym. Any money raised 
will go towards new equipment for the gym. 
 

You can also gain a £5 bonus donation by inviting a 
friend to start donating! 

Jessica Parry 
3rd on Vault 

Alice Ellarby 
3rd on Floor and Overall 

Francine Akech 
5th Overall 

Daisy Doody 
4th Overall 

Fleur Simpson 
3rd on Floor and Overall 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/

